
♫Christ the Lord Is Risen Today

♫ Come Worship Christ the King

Worship & Family Time

♫ He Paid A Debt He Did Not Owe

Prayer

♫ This World Is Not My Home

Teaching

♫ Because We Believe

♫ Jesus Paid It All

Communion Thought: Bread

Communion Thought: Cup

♫ Hold To God’s Unchanging Hand

Offering & Family Matters

♫ That’s Why We Praise Him

Worship & Bible Study
 

Sunday Morning Worship
Worship-9:15 AM 

Bible Classes-10:45 AM 

Wednesday Evening
Bible Study— 7:00 PM

-Ministry Team-
Paul Phelps, Minister

Jason Terry, Youth Minister

-Preschool-
Dana Phelps, Director    
Laura Lee,  Co-director

865-966-5040

-Shepherds-
 Ed Cox            Roger Dugan
Dorian Lain    Mike Phillips

-Office Staff-
Cathy Hyatt, Anna Williams

Office Hours-9:00 AM - 4:30 PM
Mon.-Fri.

136 Smith Road
Knoxville, TN 37934

865 966-5025
Fax 865 966-0572

wwwfarragutchurch.org
Farrcofc@tds.net

We Are Glad You Are Here!
If you are a member, please text your name and number 
present to 865 297-3226.  Standard texting rates may apply. 

If you are a guest, please complete a card from the back of  
the pew and drop in the collection or text your name to    
865 297-3225 so that we can know you were here.

Today’s Worship
August 19, 2012

Weekly Newsletter of the
Farragut Church of Christ
August 19, 2012 family matters

www.farragutchurch.org

Farragut Church of Christ 
Group on facebook

farragutchurch 
at twitter.com

To Our Guests This Morning!
We are glad you’re here and blessed to have the opportunity to worship with you. We would like 
to ask you to complete a card from the pew in front of you and drop it in the offering. 

Children are always welcome in our worship service. For your convenience, a nursery is 
provided for newborn to 2 years old. We also have “Quiet Bags” available at the Welcome Desk 
in the Atrium for children over 2 years old.  We invite you to join us for Coffee Fellowship 
following service. Children’s classes begin following worship. Adult classes begin at 10:45 a.m.

upcoming events
Today, August 19

Promotion Sunday

Kick-off Brunch

Begin “The Story” 
August 26

Ladies’ Monday
Bible Class
August 20 

9:30 am at the Home of 
Carol Ann Casey

Parents’ Night Out
September 14th

6:30 pm - 10:00 pm

Worship Wednesday
September 5 @ 7:00
More details to come

M   G ’   S  O  S

O J B
N S, A  

“The Story” Kick-Off Brunch
Join us this morning during class time for a light brunch to “kick-off” our 31 
week study of “The Story”.

The High Schoolers and Adults will be in 
the Family Life Center.
Refreshments will be provided for the 
preschoolers and k-5th grades. Middle 
School will be helping with the children. 

The Story and a Participants Guide will be 
available at the brunch for $20 for both or 
$15 for The Story and $7.50 for the 
Participants Guide.
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family news

In preparation for The Story, we are participating in
40 Days of Prayer.  This week’s prayer focus is listed 
below.  The daily prayers are also posted on the 
Farragut Church of Christ facebook page and website 
(farragutchurch.org)

 Sun., Aug. 19th- Day 29:  Ask God to lead us to 
neighbors who need Jesus.
Mon., Aug. 20th-Day 30:  Pray that God will bring 
groups together to share The Story.

Tues., Aug. 21st-Day 31:  Ask God for spiritual 
protection for our leaders and participants.

Wed., Aug. 22nd -Day 32:  Pray for a renewed 
desire to pursue spiritual habits.

Thurs., Aug. 23rd-Day 33: Pray for each person to 
have a servant’s heart.

Fri.,Aug. 24th- Day 34:  Praise God for the hearts 
that will be changed by this study.

Sat., Aug. 25th-Day 35:  Ask God to powerfully use 
The Story to impact our community.

Sun., Aug. 26th- Day 36: Pray that our love of God 
will grow.

Aug. 31st

Middle School Splash 
6:30 pm - 8:30 pm

Sept. 1st & 2nd

Braves Game in Atlanta
Concert to follow- $30

Nov. 16th-18th 
MS/HS Fall Retreat

Text FYMTEENS to 68398 to 
 get all the latest information.

Giving 2012

Contribution:      $5,599

Weekly Budget:  $ 9,000

Given–to-Date: $ 252,080

Budget-to-Date: $ 297,000
 

Aug.  19th Jack Brundige /
Marilyn Harper

Aug. 26th Larry Nance / 
Larry Nance

Sept. 2nd Ray Duncan /
Ray Duncan

Sept. 9th Bob Hyatt /
Charles Dial

Pick-Up Schedule for
Jeff Hacker

Becky Adkins-Friend of Cathy Hyatt-
Recovering from major neck surgery
Mike Anderson’s Father- Possible 
pancreatic cancer
Bill Britton-Cancer 

*Dimple Dial-Mother of Charles Dial-
Has been in the hospital, but is now 
back at the nursing home.

*Bob Hyatt Family-recent death of 
Bob’s mother, Elly Hyatt.

Bob Klingerman- Timothy Klingerman’s 
father-Parkinson’s - recent fall

Joe Pitney- Job search

Zane Rucker- Manere’s disease

Jordan Smith-In ICU at Children’s 
Hospital-staff infection

Mac Tritt- Friend of the Mashburns- 
kidney & bladder cancer

Irene Wingerter- Mother of Betty Perry- 
Alzheimer’s and congestive heart failure

Jerry Wolfenbarger- Friend of the 
Blevins’, on dialysis-prayers for the 
transplant

 A complete prayer list is available 
on-line and on the monthly calendar.

Please Pray For...

Country Fair
Wednesday’s at 7:00 PM for 
ages 3 years through 5th grade 
until Aug.22nd

Joyful Hearts
Resumes Wed., Aug. 29th for 
Kindergarten - 5th Grade
Will meet In the Library

KIDZONE

Elder of the Month: 
  August-  Roger Dugan
To request a meeting with the 
Elders, contact the Elder of the 
Month. 

Promotion Sunday
Today, Aug. 19th

The children, preschool 
through 5th grade, will be 

dismissed before the last song 
today to have their own kick-off 

Sunday.

40 DAYS OF PRAYER

Website
You will no longer need to log in to 
the site to access information. You 
can find a printable directory under 
“Member Information”. The 
password is “farragutfamily”.

Ladies’ Monday Morning Class
The meeting to select the fall study of the Ladies' 
Class will meet on Monday, August 20th, at the home 
of Carol Ann Casey at 9:30. If you are interested in a 
great study and great fellowship with wonderful ladies, 
please come join us.  See Carol Ann if you have any 
questions.

Middle School Splash
There will be a party at the church building for the 
Middle School (6th, 7th and 8th grades)  on Friday, Aug. 
31st at 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm. After dropping your middle 
schooler off, parents are invited to a party at the home 
of Paul and Dana Phelps. Let Jason Terry  or Cindy 
Wilson know if you can come. 

Our Deepest Sympathy
Our sympathy to the Bob Hyatt family. Bob’s mother, 
Elly Hyatt, passed away last week following a stroke. 
The visitation is today in Ohio and the graveside 
service will be held tomorrow. Their address is:
 Bob  & Cathy Hyatt
 100 Dewitt Dr.
 Lenoir City, TN 37772

Thank You Note
The following note was received from Leslie and 
Smitty Smith. Their  daughter, Jordan, continues to be 
in the ICU at Children’s Hospital and will be there for 
several weeks.

Dear Church Family,
     Thank you so much for the gift card bouquet that 
you brought to us. It was a wonderful gift and we have 
enjoyed them. Everyone has been so thoughtful.
     The love and support you have shown for our 
family is overwhelming. Jordan’s illness has been a 
very trying & difficult time, but with a church family like 
Farragut everyday has been a little brighter.
    Thank you so much for the food, gifts, cards, 
prayers, and being there when we needed you most. 
Thank you for demonstrating God’s love not only to us, 
but all the families in the ICU. The other families could 
not believe the outpouring of love that everyone has 
shown for us. I believe God has used this trial to open 
doors and minds in the other families and to plant 
seeds for His Kingdom. 
     God will bring Jordan through this and heal her 
completely. He is in control and we wait and watch 
HIm work. 
  Love,
  Smitty & Leslie

 Boy Scout Golf Tournament
Support the Great Smoky Mountain Boy Scout council 
by participating in a golf tournament on October 1st at 
the Fox Den Country Club. If interested in 
participating, go to www.bsa-gsmc.org to register. 

Family Care Fund
From time-to-time, our members 
have unexpected financial needs. 
As many of you are aware, we have  
a “Family Care Fund” for these  
specific needs. If you would like to 
donate to this fund, checks may be 
made to Farragut Church of Christ. 
Please designate  “family care fund” 
on the memo line. 

Thank you to Luke Loveday at the Color 
Market for donating the paint and his time

 to paint the library!
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